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Statement of the Special Advisers of the Secretary-General on the Prevention of Genocide 
and on the Responsibility to Protect on the situation in Syria 
 
(New York, 14 June 2012) – The Special Advisers of the Secretary-General on the Prevention of 
Genocide and on the Responsibility to Protect, Mr. Francis Deng and Mr. Edward Luck, are 
gravely alarmed by the widespread reports of mass killings in attacks that involved a series of 
Government artillery and tank shellings on residential neighbourhoods, as well as alleged attacks 
against civilians and civilian infrastructure by a 


